
From: Cindy Rubinfine

Sent: March 17, 2025 2:09 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Fracking and mining

You dont often get email from cindyrviola@grnail.com. Learn why this is important

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on [inks / Faites preuve de prudence si vous
ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

PLease keep fracking out of Nova Scotia. We alL know that it is unhealthy for the environment, and for
safe water quality. Being open for business is very Trumpian. We are more moralthan that, I shouLd
hope. Let’s keep the Know in Nova Scotia.
Sincerely,
Cindy Rubinfine
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